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I strongly oppose SB210. It is another attempt by the GOP to further disenfranchise 

already marginalized voters. Oregon is a leader in voter turnout because of historical 

efforts to ensure eligible voters receive ballots and can then mail them in. Changing 

our current laws to require in-person only would lead to a significant decrease in 

voter turnout and allow for certain districts to make access to voting locations difficult 

to access (as many areas in predominantly GOP held areas regularly do). SB210 is 

an attack on voter rights and should be immediately rejected.  


